
From: Wan, Fong
Sent: 12/20/2011 1:40:16 PM
To: 'Peevey, Michael R.' (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Mare Island

Mike:

The Niners look for real. The defense is awesome. Alex Smith looks like a completely 
different quarterback with the roll outs and fake handoffs. It reminds me of the good 
old days when Montana and Young were unpredictable and unstoppable. Jim 
Harbaugh is a brilliant coach. Much better as a coach than quarterback. Now we just 
need Frank Gore and the offensive line to keep the running game going. The Niners 
will have a complete package!

Did I ever tell you I was in the Michigan Stadium, as an MBA student, when Michigan 
State broke Jim's arm and ended our season?

Please ask these fellows from Mare Island and HECA to give me a call. I will do my 
best to find a possible win-win situation.

Happy Holidays to you and your family!

Fong

From: Peevey, Michael R. [mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 12:29 PM 
To: Wan, Fong 
Subject: FW: Mare Island
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mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov


Hi! Great game last night. Steelers suffered three outages, one by Niners. Please look at the attached 
which I want to discuss with you right after the new year. Jobs and economic development right in heart 
of your service territory. Also, want to discuss with you the revised HECA project, now owned by SCS. 
They claim cost will be cut by over 50% from previous level set by BP/Rio Tinto. Still have DOE's $408 
million. Makes much more sense now and helps on the CSC front, big time. Happy Holidays.

From: Steve Kircher [mailto:skircher@spisolar.com1
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 10:54 AM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Subject: FW: Mare Island

Sorry Mike, typo in your e-mail address

Steve

Steve Kircher
Chief Executive Officer
SPI
An LDK Company

2240 Douglas Blvd. Suite 200 
Roseville, CA 95661-3875 
US Phone: (916)770-8188 
US Fax: (916)771-3651

www.spisolar.com | A world-class solar energy facilities development company

From: Steve Kircher
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 9:42 AM 
To: cab@cpuc.ca.qov
Cc: mpi@cpuc.ca.gov: Osby Davis (mavor@ci.valleio.ca.us): 'Jack1 
Subject: Mare Island

Hi Carol and Mike,

Thanks again for taking the time to meet with Mayor Davis and his team as well as our 
LDK/SPI team regarding our proposal for economic development and job growth on Mare 
Island and the City of Vallejo.
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As requested, attached is the presentation we presented at the meeting. We are moving forward 
on a definitive agreement with Lennar and are quite confident that we will have that 
accomplished in early January. We appreciate your comments and willingness to support these 
efforts through your introductions to the senior people at PG&E and other users of solar power.

Please let me know if there is any other information I can provide as we start moving this 
project forward quickly.

Thanks,

Steve

Steve Kircher
Chief Executive Officer
SPI

2240 Douglas Blvd. Suite 200 
Roseville, CA 95661-3875 
US Phone: (916)770-8188 
US Fax: (916)771-3651

www.spisolar.com | A world-class solar energy facilities development company
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disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

SB GT&S 0296958

http://www.spisolar.com

